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 December 16, 2022 

 

Via Electronic Mail 

Mr. Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman 

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 

Concord, NH  03301 

ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov 

 

Re: DE 21-020 Public Service Company of New Hampshire d/b/a Eversource Energy 

and Consolidated Communications of Northern New England Company, LLC d/b/a 

Consolidated Communications – Joint Petition to Approve Pole Asset Transfer 

 

Dear Chairman Goldner: 

 

 Attached for filing with the Commission in the above-captioned docket please find 

NECTA1’s Motion for Rehearing and/or Clarification of order No. 26,729.  Pursuant to Ms. 

Howland’s letter of March 17, 2020, no paper copies of this letter or the attached document are 

being filed.   Please contact me if there are any questions about this filing.  Thank you. 

 

 Very truly yours, 

       
 Susan S. Geiger 

Attachment 

cc:  Service List (electronic mail) 
 

 

 
1 As of October 19, 2022, NECTA has rebranded and changed its name from the New England Cable and 

Telecommunications Association to the New England Connectivity and Telecommunications Association. 




